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Dear Friends,

Once again we want to thank all of you that so faithfully support us in your prayers and with your
giving. While passing through Tucson we were able to give an update at one of our supporting
churches. Due to an unexpected change in the schedule in California we were able to stop in Why,
AZ and help out on the Tohono O’dham Indian Reservation. We were there for about a week and
a half and really enjoyed seeing Dan, Sharon and Daniel once again. We also visited some of the
people on the Reservation that we had not seen the last time we were there. It was good to see
these folks still following the Lord.

After arriving in California, we set right to work on the projects at hand. We painted, stained,
hung and finished sheetrock, cleaned, put up shelves, did some electrical work, and various other
things. We were also able to work on a few of the new cabins being constructed at Camp
Ironwood. There are about 8 new cabins being built as well as the Institute of Ministry building
there at the Camp. We renewed some old friendships and made new friends. Please pray for Faith
Baptist Church of Cherokee Road to grow and continue to reach the Newberry Springs area.

We were in two meetings in the San Francisco area. These are both small churches. This part of
our country is especially cold to the gospel. The people are bound up in making money and don’t
have time for the Lord. Both pastors say that it is very hard to get people to see their need of
salvation. They think if they are good providers for their families, they are OK. Please pray for
Calvary Baptist Church and for Lighthouse Baptist Church.

Our ongoing needs are: 1) New Supporting Churches 2) Ministry Opportunities 3) Travel
Safety 4) Unspoken. We appreciate your prayers so much. I am still in need of further dental
work and would ask that you pray about this need. Our support now stands at about 59% and we
praise the Lord for His provision. We love and pray for you all.

Serving our Lord,

NN/

Jack and Melinda
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